
Adler & Colvin is monitoring the spread of the coronavirus/COVID-19 outbreak and

implementing guidelines to protect the health and well-being of our clients, staff, and

communities.  We want you to know that if needed, we have plans of action in place that

will enable our attorneys and staff to work remotely and continue to provide services. 

Additionally, our telephone system will be able to forward any incoming calls; and we will

be checking e-mails and following up on missed calls.

For more information, please contact our office’s main number at (415) 421-7555.

 

Sincerely,

Your Adler & Colvin team
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